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Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
 
This week we have been learning about witches. We have carved pumpkins, counted legs on 
spiders and enjoyed making our own potions! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Witches 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will read the book Room on the Broom. 
We will join in with the rhymes in the story. 
We will use a pencil grip to start writing our 
name. 

Maths 
 
This week we will be counting to 10 and  
representing the numbers. 
 
We will be learning about shapes and finding 
different shapes in the Nursery.  
 
We will also be finding shapes in everyday  
objects. 
 

 Messages 
 
If your child has borrowed any school clothes, 
please can you return them to school. 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
This week we will be printing and painting  
using natural objects such as twigs and sticks. 
We will be printing with leaves. We will also 
use natural materials to make our own wands. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

I am a mean old witch 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 
This week we will be  
observing the weather 
around us. We will also 
be making mud pies and 
spells in the mud  
kitchen.  
 
 


